

Darryl Cotton <indagrodarryl@gmail.com>

State Bar File No. 20-O-2531

Lum, Donna < Donna. Lum@calbar.ca.gov> To: "indagrodarryl@gmail.com" <indagrodarryl@gmail.com> Mon, Dec 14, 2020 at 9:32 AM

Dear Mr. Cotton.

On November 18, 2020, the State Bar's Complaint Review Unit (CRU) of the Office of General Counsel received your request for review of the decision of the Office of Chief Trial Counsel (OCTC) to close your complaint against an attorney.

After your file has been reviewed by a CRU staff attorney, you will receive a letter explaining whether your complaint will remain closed or whether it will be returned to OCTC with a recommendation for further investigation.

We appreciate your patience while your file is being reviewed.

Sincerely,

Donna Lum

Administrative Assistant II, Office of General Counsel The State Bar of California | 180 Howard St. | San Francisco, CA 94105

415.538.2575| donna.lum@calbar.ca.gov

Working to protect the public in support of the mission of the State Bar of California.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This message may contain confidential information. Unless you are the intended recipient or are authorized to receive information for the intended recipient, you may not use, copy, or disclose the message in whole or in part. If you have received this message in error, please advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete all copies of the message. Thank you.

